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Government House , 
Ottawa.

May 00 th 1921.

My dear Sir Arthur,

The Governor General has received a letter 

from Edward T. Harbert, Secretary of the Old Scouts 

Club of McGill University asking His Excellency to 
become Patron of the Club. I should be much 

obliged if you would kindly let me unow whether you 

think it would be advisable for His excellency to 

accede to this request.

With kind regards,

Believe me,

Yours sincere!
A ^ "

General Sir Arthur ',¥. Currie. G. G. Li. G. , H.J.3. , etc, 
McGill University,

Montreal.


